Smith, Theresa L.

CPC2017-292
Attachment 2
| etter

From:
Sent:
To:

Cc:
Subject:

Hi,

Regarding:
Plan 791 P
Block 26

Lots 16-18

Julie T <julie.tran.goa@gmail.com>
Thursday, August 17, 2017 10:40 PM
City Clerk
maurice.r.cuny@gmail.com

[EXT] 202 and 206 15 Ave NE

Me and my husband wish to express our support for this project. The existing homes on those pieces of land are
an eyesore and I'm sure any lowrise condo complex would look better.

Thanks,

Julie

1 =t ’
p-
T = m
Tt @
- QO
o’ m
r» -1 —
L <
g. = =X £
8z
(> i
T £
— -4



